
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 11/22/2017 10:15:38 AM
Subject: RE: DPS Debacle ~ Website email from Jim Hardin

Danny, I’m following up on my email below
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 2:29 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: FW: DPS Debacle ~ Website email from Jim Hardin
 
Please advise
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: protectoursctroopers@gmail.com [mailto:protectoursctroopers@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 12:30 AM
 
Subject: DPS Debacle ~ Website email from Jim Hardin
 
Where do you stand? Do you stand with the law enforcement community. Do you stand for the Fire service 
community. Do you stand with the EMS community. All of these communities want to know where you stand 
regarding the debacle at the SC Department of Public Safety. 100,000 voters in these "communities" want to 
know. Now is the time to take a stand. Where do you stand? For more information, contact: 
protectoursctroopers@gmail.com Jim Hardin 803 542 6265 Jerry Rothell 803 260 3557 (Above email sent to all 
candidates for Governor and the media -
 

Jim Hardin
 
226 Oakmont Dr
 
Boiling Springs, SC 29316
 
803 542 6265
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